
From: Stanton, Cheryl <CStanton@dew.sc.gov>
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
CC: Foster, SallySFoster@dew.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Scott, DarrellDScott@dew.sc.gov
Proveaux, AmyAProveaux@dew.sc.gov

Date: 1/5/2016 12:19:40 PM
Subject: Re: Governor's position on H.3147 (Taxable Income Deductions)
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Let me know when you are available to talk. 

Amy, please move whatever I need to move on the calendar. 

Thanks. 

On Jan 4, 2016, at 6:55 PM, Baker, Josh <joshbaker@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Let’s circle-up before the end of the week – the Governor has publicly said that she would sign the bill so no loss 
there in terms of confirming that.  As far as proactively selling the idea, there is a little more to discuss.
jdb
 
From: Stanton, Cheryl [mailto:CStanton@dew.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 4:58 PM
 
To: Foster, Sally; Baker, Josh; Smith, Austin; Veldran, Katherine
 
Cc: Scott, Darrell
 
Subject: RE: Governor's position on H.3147 (Taxable Income Deductions)
 
I’ve started being asked what the agency’s opinion on the bill with respect to the tax exemption for veterans 
and whether DEW supports that.  Happy to speak with any or all of you about the perceived impact on 
workforce, but realize that there may be larger issues at work and don’t want to be cross wise with your office.
 
Thanks.
 
From: Foster, Sally 
 
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 12:16 PM
 
To: Baker, Josh; Smith, Austin; Veldran, Katherine
 
Cc: Stanton, Cheryl; Scott, Darrell
 
Subject: Governor's position on H.3147 (Taxable Income Deductions)
 
Good Afternoon!
I hope this email finds you doing well in the new year thus far and that you had a great Christmas season with 
your families! Director Stanton asked me to email you all regarding H. 3147, Taxable income deductions, which 
is currently in Senate Finance. Does the governor have a position concerning this bill? If so, is there a good time 
for you all that we can discuss? Thanks!
Sally
 

Sally Foster
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